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August 7, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission m.,Washington, DC 20555 '

s,

Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Use of ASME Code Case N-389
NRC Occket Nos.-50-373 and 50-374

Dear Mr. Denton:

In accordance with the requirements of Footnote 6 to 10 CFR
50.55a and Regulatory Guide 1.147 Revision 3, Commonwealth Edison
Company requests approval for use of Code Case N-389 ( Alternate
Rules for repairs, replacements, or modifications, Section XI,
Division 1). We plan to use the 1980 Code Edition Winter of 1980
and/or Winter of 1981 addenda for code work scheduled during an
upcoming outage. Your prompt review of this matter would be
appreciated.

One signed original and fifteen (15) copies of this letter
are provided for NRC review.

Very truly yours,

kMW
i

J. G. Marshall
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

im

cc: NRC Resident Inspector - LSCS
J. G. Keppler - Region III
Dr. A. Bournia - NRC
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